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INDIAN RIVER COUNTY
METROPOLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATION

MEMORANDUM

0: Members of the MPO Technical Advisory Committee (TAC)

FROM: Brian Freeman, AICP27
MPO Staff Director

DATE: March 10, 2022

SUBJECT: TAC MEETING RESCHEDULING NOTICE

Please be advised that the April 1, 2022 TAC meeting will be rescheduled as a joint
meeting with the MPO CAC on Tuesday, April 5, 2022 at 2:00 PM. This meeting will
be held in Conference Room B1-501, County Administration Building B, 1800 27"
Street, Vero Beach, FL.

This is an important meeting, as Kimley-Horn &Associates will be conducting the final
presentation on the Land Use Visioning workshop results.

If you cannot attend, please arrange to have an alternate attend in your place.

Thank you for your cooperation.

cc: Phil Matson


